#2035

#2037

#2038

#2039

#2040

The regular meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal Court Room at 7:30 P.M. on October 3, 1961 with Mayor B.E. Ball Presiding.

Present: B.E. Ball, A.O. Umstead, W.R. Hamner, J.C. Holcomb, Frank Horsman

Also Present: C.F. Jester, City Manager and W.T. Bowen, City Attorney

Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

Mr. Ted Still appeared before council regarding driveway to his property. #2032 No action taken.

Mr. W.T. Bowen, City Attorney, reported that he had been unable to confer #2033 with Mr. Winston regarding Code of City Ordinance.

The City Manager advised council that due to financial status of City he #2034 would defer purchase of rubber tire loader until next year.

On motion by W.R. Hamner, seconded by Frank Horsman and carried by unanimous roll call vote, Mrs. Elizabeth Hyatt was reappointed as member of the Board of Public Welfare of City of Norton for a term of three years, said term to begin Nov. 21, 1961.

Mr. Jennings of State Water Control Board held an informative discussion #2036 with council regarding sewage disposal for the City of Norton.

On motion by Frank Horsman, seconded by A.O. Umstead and carried by unanimous roll call vote, council moved that the contributors to the Norton Parking Lot Fund be reimbursed in full for their contributions.

On motion by A.O. Umstead, seconded by W.R. Hamner and carried by unanimous roll call vote, council authorized the Mayor and City Treasurer to borrow \$15,000 from the First National Bank of Norton for a period of thirty days to be paid back immediatley upon receipt of Fifth Quarter Highway Fund.

Mr. Jester gave a report on progress of pump on Henry Street.

Mr. Jester gave a report on progress of dwelling for City Manager.

There being no further business before the council same adjourned.